
Regarding SB 820 

Dear Honorable Senator Floyd Prozanski, Senator Kim Thatcher, Senator Anthony Broadman, 
Senator Sara Gelser Blouin, Senator James Manning Jr. and Senator Mike McLane 

My name is Cathy Rackham. I live in Millersburg which has an Albany address. I am a concerned 
Oregon citizen and a Linn County Republican PCP in precinct 76 in Linn County.   

I oppose SB 820 and ask you to vote no on this Bill.  

SB820 does not serve Oregon well or protect it’s Citizens by limiting the number of sex offenders 
that should be classified as sex offenders. This will lead to more sex offenders moving to Oregon to 
skirt their States classification putting more of Oregons Citizens at risk.  

We already have approximately 18,259 unclassified sex offenders in Oregon. We need these people 
who are a danger to our sociality to be held accountable for their horrendous actions! The lest of 
this is being classified as a sex offender, so citizens know to steer clear of these people.   

I urge you to vote NO SB 820.  

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


